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You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important

CAUTION-THIS EMAIL WAS SENT FROM OUTSIDE THE COUNCIL. DONT OPEN LINKS OR
ATTACHMENTS UNLESS YOURE SURE YOU CAN TRUST THIS SENDER!

Good morning,
I would like to add my objection to the proposed development site in the Publication Plan - A34
by Wildwood, Stafford.
There is limited infrastructure in the area, and there has already been a large increase in houses
being built in Stafford over the last 5 years, with a continued increase with 10,000 + in the next
20 years. This rate is not sustainable with the area’s infrastructure, as well as the negative
environmental impact this is having, and this includes your plans to review housing options near
the Wildwood estate.
Please could you confirm receipt of this email. Thank you for your time.
Kind regards,
Becky Harper & Alister Barnes
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